
April 15, 2013

Madison County Partners IV, LP
124 One Madison Plaza, Suite 1500
Madison, MS 39110

RE: Support for a Health Care Zone Master Plan for Madison County

Gentlemen:

The Madison County Board of Supervisors understands that you are in the process of submitting
a health care zone master plan for Madison County as allowed under HB 722, recently adopted
by the 2013 Regular Session of the Mississippi Legislature and signed into law by Governor Phil
Bryant. 

This correspondence reflects the Board’s full support of that effort and the ultimate
implementation of such a plan in Madison County upon approval by the Governor.  

The Board also understands that the creation of a health care zone which will hopefully follow
the adoption of a master plan will enable the county to continue to meet the housing needs of its
citizens in a five mile radius of the Madison County Medical Center.

Sincerely,

Gerald Steen
President
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